Presentation Skills
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Giving a short presentation
Obviously there is a lot to think about when you are giving a short presentation, but you should make it as factual as possible and use any appropriate images to make a point. Keep to the subject, and if you don’t want to be interrupted ask your audience to save questions until the end.
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Timing 
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You should always set a timescale for a short presentation and it should not   exceed 5 minutes; ideally it should be 3–5 minutes in length. You should practise your presentation on completion, time yourself to ensure you have hit your target time, and amend the presentation if necessary.
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Public Speaking Tip #48

Practice Pacing

2

Usually we speak much quicker during one-on-one
conversations but that kind of pace doesn’t work so
well during a presentation. Your audience needs to
be able to follow along and have time to process
the speech. Speak at slower and more careful tone
for your voice to be clearly heard.

Visit us online at

/ / www.ReleaseYourVoice.com
) for more information on presenting
with confidence, communicating
S more effectively and increasing your
personal impact




   Pace
Ensure you pace the presentation evenly, try not to rush, speak clearly and slowly but not too slowly as people may lose interest. You may become quite animated about something, especially if you are passionate about it, but try not to pick up speed and speak too quickly. Practise and ask someone to listen to you and offer constructive feedback before you              deliver, to make sure you are pacing it just right.
Use of voice
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Both your tone of voice and how loudly you speak will be crucial in getting it right. Make sure your tone is lively enough to sound interested in what you have to say, but not over the top so as to detract attention from the content of your presentation. Don’t shout as you speak, but make sure you are heard, and always check at the beginning that you are speaking loudly enough to be heard by everyone.
Use of images
You may wish to make a point by using images, such as charts or graphs, photographs or pictures. Whatever it is that you decide to use, make sure it is clear and legible, that you have permission to use it if it is copyright and that it is large enough to be seen by all of your audience. People will lose interest quickly if you are talking about something they cannot see!


